
 
 

May 9, 2023 

 

Notice of Quorum 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Kitsap Transit Board of Commissioners 

will attend the Farewell Gathering, located at the Kitsap County Administration Building, 

619 Division St, Port Orchard, on Monday, May 15, 2023, beginning at 1:00 PM.  

 

This is not an official meeting of the Kitsap Transit Board of Commissioners; no official 

action will occur. 

 

 

  

Jackie Bidon 

Interim Clerk of the Board 
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